
Thank you for the opportunity to serve,  

 

I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 

incredible opportunity and experiences I gained during my time at 

DWIHN. I will forever hold my DWIHN family, our provider network, 

our stakeholders and more importantly the people who I have had the 

privilege to serve over the last seven years in my heart. I am immensely 

proud of the programs, supports and services that we have 

accomplished which have improved the quality of life for our most 

vulnerable and deserving populations.   

 

I have come to know and appreciate the talented individuals who I have 

had the honor to work alongside at DWIHN, through our advocacy 

groups, in our law enforcement agencies, hospital partners, community 

stakeholders and our Board of Directors. 

 

To my wonderful colleagues, I am thankful for the privilege to have served with you. Together we have 

helped to shine a light and expand access to behavioral healthcare by building crisis centers, being 

innovative by developing mobile services throughout Wayne County, increased rates to provider 

organizations over the years, help to ensure staff stability through a pandemic and obtained millions 

of dollars to ensure integrated behavioral healthcare remains at the forefront in our communities.  

We have profoundly changed the delivery of behavioral health services throughout Michigan.  

 

This transition, while exciting, also calls for a moment of reflection.  I came to DWIHN looking for a 

new professional challenge. What I found were friendships and people who became extended family 

members. My DWIHN family has given me strength, encouragement, and a shoulder to lean on when 

I needed it. Thank you for the laughter, the teamwork, and the camaraderie. You've made this journey 

unforgettable and worthwhile. I hope that I have made the same impact on your lives that you have 

made on mine.   

I thank God for everything.  It is abundantly true, “I can do all this through Him who gives me strength.”. 

(Philippians 4:13) 

 

Sincerely,  

Eric Doeh  
Eric Doeh, JD 

 


